
This term we have the honor of serving in a new and different way. 

While the Thompsons are on deputation, we are holding down their fort and

working on smaller projects. We also are visiting more churches, meeting pastors

and leadership at various congressos and Bible Institute events. 

In October, we marked one year in Guatemala! 
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October and November were busy with:

 Helping at the Bible School in Guatemala City. 

Attending multiple congresos.

General maintenance of sealing tile, exterior & interior painting,

refinishing woodwork, etc. 

A quick run to the U.S. for a visa stamp renewal & check in with family.

Preaching services and a marriage seminar.

Attending a Leadership seminar for ministers.

Attending an Instituto Bíblico graduate’s banquet.

Furthering language studies.

 We are thankful for the Lord allowing us to serve in
Guatemala. Thank you for your prayers and support.

Nathan and Melody Harvey
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